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SB 546 – Relating to chemicals used in cosmetic products. 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
 
SB 546 requires the Oregon Health Authority (OHA) to establish by rule a list of high-
priority chemicals of concern used in cosmetic products. OHA is directed to post this list on 
their website and review and, if appropriate, revise the list every three years.  
 
Manufacturers selling or distributing cosmetics with more than trace amounts of the high-
priority chemicals on OHA’s list must post a notice on their website to Oregon residents. 
Additionally, the measure prohibits manufacturers from distributing or selling cosmetics 
with chemicals prescribed in the measure. OHA may impose civil penalties on 
manufacturers who fail to adhere to these requirements. 
 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that SB 546 be moved to the Ways and Means Full Committee. 
 

MOTION:  I move SB 546 to the Full Committee with a do pass recommendation.  
(VOTE) 
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Full Committee: ____________________________________ 
 
House Floor: ____________________________________ 
 
Senate Floor: ____________________________________ 
 


